
 
 

 
BUSINESS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

(Sixteenth Lok Sabha) 
 -------  

 

FORTY-SIXTH  REPORT 

(Presented on 10.8.2017)  
 
 

 

The Business Advisory Committee held a sitting on Tuesday, the                                   
8th August, 2017.  
 

 

 

2. The Committee recommended  that two hours may be allotted for special 
discussion to be held on  9 August, 2017 to commemorate the 75th Anniversary 

of the 'Quit India Movement'. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

NEW DELHI;             
8th  August, 2017  
Shravana 17, 1939 (Saka)                       

 Sumitra Mahajan 
Chairperson, 

Business Advisory Committee. 
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